
VACANCY 

Evergreen City School 

July 25, 2025 

 

The Conecuh County Board of Education is now accepting applications for the 

following vacancy: 

 

     CNP Manager 

 

Qualifications: 

High School Diploma 

Salary:   Per current salary schedule 

 

Applications will be received through August 4, 2025  or until position is filled. 

 

Please send applications to the Superintendent’s Office, Conecuh County Board of 

Education, 1455 Ted Bates Road, Evergreen, AL  36401 or email to 

conecuh.applicants@conecuhk12.com  If you are currently employed please send 

a letter of interest to johnny.brock@conecuhk12.com. 

 

Applicants will be notified by the Board of Education if selected for interview. 

 

 

mailto:johnny.brock@conecuhk12.com

